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PARTICULAR CABERNET FRANC

UCO VALLEY, MENDOZA, ARGENTINA

91
POINTS

“Peppercorn, blackberry, chalk and a
light note of coffee shape the complex
nose. This wine is full bodied, with
vibrant acidity. It delivers plenty of
black-fruit flavors followed by hints of
espresso. Smooth tannins and vibrant
acidity make it very enjoyable though
the long finish.”

NOVEMBER, 2022

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2019

PARTICULAR CABERNET FRANC

UCO VALLEY, MENDOZA, ARGENTINA

91
POINTS

“Peppercorn, blackberry, chalk and a
light note of coffee shape the complex
nose. This wine is full bodied, with
vibrant acidity. It delivers plenty of
black-fruit flavors followed by hints of
espresso. Smooth tannins and vibrant
acidity make it very enjoyable though
the long finish.”

NOVEMBER, 2022

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2019

PARTICULAR CABERNET FRANC

UCO VALLEY, MENDOZA, ARGENTINA

91
POINTS

“Peppercorn, blackberry, chalk and a
light note of coffee shape the complex
nose. This wine is full bodied, with
vibrant acidity. It delivers plenty of
black-fruit flavors followed by hints of
espresso. Smooth tannins and vibrant
acidity make it very enjoyable though
the long finish.”

NOVEMBER, 2022

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2019

PARTICULAR CABERNET FRANC

UCO VALLEY, MENDOZA, ARGENTINA

91
POINTS

“Peppercorn, blackberry, chalk and a
light note of coffee shape the complex
nose. This wine is full bodied, with
vibrant acidity. It delivers plenty of
black-fruit flavors followed by hints of
espresso. Smooth tannins and vibrant
acidity make it very enjoyable though
the long finish.”

NOVEMBER, 2022


